Tanacross to

Get Fifteen
Dwelling Units

The Department of Housing
and Urban  Development has
earmarked federal funds for 15
family dwelling units in Tana-
cross, Alaska, according to an
announcement from the office
of Senator Ted Stevens in
Washington.

HUD is reserving funds for
low-rent housing in a program
called Turnkey III from the
fiscal 1973 budget.

Recipient will be the Alaska
Federation of Natives housing
authority in Tanacross, the
Stevens announcement said.



